
 

 

8th April 2022 

 

Dear Parent Carer  

 

The timetable below gives the overview of the Year 11 sessions which are taking place over the Easter Break. Students have been given an individual timetable  

and it is important they realise that they should only attend the sessions highlighted on their timetable. 

 

The morning session starts at 10:00 am and the afternoon session starts at 1:00 pm. Each session lasts for 2 hours. 

 

Students should come to the Main Gate where their teacher will come and collect them and take them to their classroom.  

 

If they’re late, there is no guarantee that there will be a member of staff available to let them in, so please make sure they’re here on time. 

 

At the end of the session, teachers will escort students off site. 

 

Week 1 

Monday, 11 April 2022 Tuesday, 12 April 2022 Wednesday, 13 April 2022 Thursday, 14 April 2022 Friday, 15 April 2022 

AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   

Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room 

English 

JBR N210     

Geography 

RCO 

Dining 

Hall     

Chemistry 

ATH N144 

Chemistry 

ATH N144 

Chemistry 

ATH N144             

NST 

History 

Conference 

Room             

History 

NST  

Conference 

Room     

English 

LRI 

Conference 

Room             

Computer 

Science 

AJO N209                     

Maths 

EBA N122             

                        

Maths 

VGI N128             

 

Week 2 

Monday, 18 April 2022 Tuesday, 19 April 2022 Wednesday, 20 April 2022 Thursday, 21 April 2022 Friday, 22 April 2022 

AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   AM   PM   

Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room Staff Room 

        

Art 

ATO S110 

Art 

ATO S110 

Maths 

JAL 

Conference 

Room 

Maths 

JAL 

Conference 

Room 

DIT 

DSP N116 

DIT 

DSP N116 

English 

CQU Online     

        

Art  

SKE S108 

Art 

SKE S108                         

 

Yours sincerely  

Mr J Allan 

Assistant Headteacher  
 


